
St Wilfrid's v St Thomas   

Football Rematch  

Staff & Parents  

Thursday 27th March at 4pm  

Please email  

enquiries@stwilfridssheffield.co.uk if you 

would like to be part of our team.  

Water Bottle Reminder 

Please can all children please make sure they 

bring a refillable water bottle [no glass] to 

school every day.  

There is an increasing number of 

children asking for plastic cups in 

school. 

Mother of God Family Mass : Saturday 22nd March 6.30pm 

We would like our children and families to become more involved in our parish weekend masses.  Last month, 

we joined St William's at the Sunday morning mass, taking part in the readings, offertory and music.  On Satur-

day 22nd March we will join Mother of God parish for their 6:30 evening mass.    

If your child would like to take part and is able to attend mass on this day, please ask them to let their class 

teacher or Mrs Evans and Mrs Wilde know.  

We welcome all families to join us at this mass.  



 Achievements outside of school  

Well done to Bergliot, Aoife & Oral who performed in their Irish dancing show last 

weekend.  

Well done to Elizabeth who completed her first exam for LAMDA. 



Designated Safeguarding Lead 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Safeguarding Statement 

St Wilfrid’s Catholic Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare     

of our children and requires all staff, volunteers and visitors to share this commitment. 

Visitor Procedures 

All visitors must sign in at the main reception. 

 All visitors will be issued with an appropriate pass which must always be displayed whilst on the site. 

 Visitors will be asked to remain under the supervision of a designated member of staff whilst on site. 

 All visitors must sign out at the main reception before leaving the site. 

 Visitors wishing to see a member of staff should contact the school to make an appointment. If you are seeking 

an     

urgent appointment, please report to the main reception and we will arrange for you to see a member of staff. 

E-Safety 

Mobile Phones: To protect our children we respectfully ask that you do not have your phone out or use it during 

your time in the school building. If this is an issue, please contact a member of staff on arrival. 

Photographs: Under no circumstances should you take photographs of our children whilst at our school.  

Delia Evans 

Head teacher 

Catherine Goodchild 

Deputy Head 

Mary Wilde 

Special Needs and  

Disability Co-ordinator 

[SENDco] 

Our reception children really enjoyed their visit from Beastie Encounters where they handled lots of     

different animals and spoke about the animals habitats and diet.  

 






